
 

June 2025 

 

 

 Welcome back to a busy Summer Term with lots of exciting activities, 

including preparations for our annual Sports Day, Summer Fair and 

Graduation Ceremony. 

 
 

 

  

IMPORTANT DATES – Please pop these into your diary.... 

 

Sports Day & Summer Fair & Graduation Ceremony 

Please check your child’s bag for a letter containing further 

information nearer the time 

Tuesday 22nd July 

Last Day of this term Tuesday 22nd July 

First day of next term Monday 1st September 

 

 

SEPTEMBER SPACES 

We currently have spaces available for September.  If you or anyone you know is looking 

for a space for their 2, 3 or 4 year old please speak to Sara or book a visit to come and 

look around.  Application forms are available on our website www.bmplaygroup.co.uk or can 

be collected from us at the Village Hall.   

 

SPORTS DAY, SUMMER FAIR AND GRADUATION CEREMONY 

Our sports day and summer fair will be on Tuesday 22nd July this year, a letter with 

further information will be coming home in your child’s bag in the next couple of days if 

you haven’t already received it. If you know anyone who may want a stall at the fair, please 

speak to Sara. We also need donations of raffle prizes if anyone can help please. 

 
 

Please remember to.... 
 

  

 

SLIP, SLAP, SLOP 
Please could you apply sun cream to your child before playgroup and place a 

named sun hat in their bag as when the sun does shine we like to take the 

children outside to play. Please do not leave sun cream in the children’s bags. 

  

   

http://www.bmplaygroup.co.uk/


 SPARE CLOTHES 
You may be aware that we have water play during some sessions - which has 

proved very popular! We would be grateful if you could pop a spare set of 

clothes in your child’s box as they have a great time getting themselves …….and 

each other soaked! 

  

   

 

SUITABLE FOOTWEAR 
Please ensure that children wear suitable footwear so that they can enjoy all 

activities safely. No flip flops please. 

 

  

   

OUR PLEA FOR HELP   

   

SUMMER FAIR – You will receive a letter shortly asking for help on the day of our sports day 

and summer fair. We are in desperate need of willing helpers to assist with running stalls and 

making cakes for the day.  All stalls are closed during the races so you will still be able to watch 

your child’s performance. 

 

  

YOUR PLAYGROUP NEEDS YOU – Each year a dedicated team of parents supports the staff in 

many aspects of running the playgroup as part of the playgroup committee. If anyone is able to 

spare some time helping the staff to maintain a well-run environment or if you would like further 

details about what is involved in being a committee member please speak to Sara. 

  

 

HAPPY SCHOOL DAYS 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

At the end of this term we will be saying a sad goodbye to the following children who 

are leaving us to join big school in September: 

Scarlett Gallagher, Carter-Cruz Maclean, Zac Stroud, Thomas Cokell, Noah Gilbert, 

Riley Nugent, Elliott Beaney, Mayrah Kaur, Ray Keep, Jasper Lacchin, Blakley 

Metland, Josiah Bourne, Effie Russell, Arlo Harvey, Charlotte Millings, Aleyda Tahir, 

Evanthia Krousti, Willow Brooker, Bodhi Apps, Stoyan Iliev, Emma-Louise Lee, 

Victoria Pehlivanova, Florence Chapman, Bill Lee, Ellie White, Riley Woodgates, Axel 

Divers, Grace Tame, Hendrix Foley, Aaliyah Truner-Jones, Kash Harris, Maz 

Worsley, Johnnylee Friend, Delilah Sealey, Pasha Moss, Freyja Scurr. We wish them 

lots of fun at their new schools. 

 

  

   

 

 

 

Please note the Playgroup Emergency Number is  

07999 824478 

Best wishes from the staff and committee. 

 

 



 


